
   

  
  

Staff of Crimean Investigations Directorate of Russia’s Investigative
Committee took part in solemn procession dedicated to Victory Day

 

  

Today, employees of the Investigations Directorate took part in the solemn procession dedicated to
the Victory Day. In a separate rank among the files of Simferopol residents, investigators marched
through the streets of the city to the Eternal Flame, where they laid flowers. 

 

 

The Victory Day is rightfully considered to be a national holiday. The pride for military glory of
Russia, a deep understanding of the high importance of military labor and duty to protect the
Fatherland are passed down through generations. These are the patriotic feelings that are in the blood
of our people, in our national character. They are an integral part of our history, which is filled with
examples of bravery and courage of the defenders of the Fatherland. 

 

The staff of the Investigations Directorate congratulates all veterans of the Great Patriotic War on
the 69th anniversary of the victory over fascism and wish health and long life to veterans! Thank you,
dear veterans, for Victory! 
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09 May 2014

  Page address: https://en.sledcom.ru/news/item/516843 
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